CITY OF SAMMAMISH NOTICE OF FILING OF 2011/2012 PRELIMINARY BUDGET AND NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS

Notice is hereby given that the 2011/2012 Preliminary Budget has been filed with the City Clerk and is available to the public. In addition, the Sammamish City Council will hold two public hearings. Both hearings will be held on November 2, 2010 as part of the regular Council Meeting that will begin at 6:30pm at the Sammamish City Hall, 801 228th Avenue SE, Sammamish, WA 98075. The first hearing will be held to consider the 2011-2012 proposed biennial budget. The second hearing will be held to consider the 2011 property tax levy rate. Interested citizens are invited to attend and comment at these hearings. The preliminary budget is now on file and available either on the website: www.ci.sammamish.wa.us or by request from the City Clerk's Office at manderson@ci.sammamish.wa.us.

Citizens may also submit written comments or request copies of the proposed biennial budget which must be received no later than 5:00pm on November 2, 2010. All inquiries should be addressed to the City Clerk, 801 228th Avenue SE, Sammamish, WA 98075 prior to the beginning of the public hearings. Additional information relating to these hearings may be obtained by calling the Office of the City Clerk at (425) 295-0511.